
    
    

Bio 
Stephanie Atella, MPH 
Chief Program Officer  
 
Stephanie Atella joined in June 2021 as the Project Director for 
Immunizations and became Chief Program Officer in February 2022. 
Stephanie received her Bachelor of Science in Community Health at 
Hofstra University and her Master of Public Health from the University 
of Illinois at Chicago (UIC).  
 
Prior to working at the Chapter, she supported COVID-19 mass 
vaccination clinics at Northwestern Medicine, was the Program 
Director for the Chicago Department of Public Health’s tuberculosis 

program and a Senior Health Educator at Loyola University Chicago. She worked with the organization 
formally known as CeaseFire while at UIC and was an AmeriCorps member in a school-based health 
center in New York City. Stephanie is a Certified Health Education Specialist, and a trained domestic 
violence and sexual assault advocate. 
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